
 

 

The CEGIR Mission 

To improve the lives of individuals with eosinophilic 
gastrointestinal disorders through innovative research, clinical 
expertise and education via collaborations between scientists, 
health care providers, patients, and professional organizations. 

 
EOSINOPHILIC GASTROINTESTINAL 

DISEASE (EGID)  

Working Together to Make a Better Tomorrow 



 

 

CEGIR (U54AI117804) is a part of the NCATS Rare Diseases Clinical Research Network 

(RDCRN). RDCRN is an initiative of the Office of Rare Diseases Research (ORDR), NCATS, 

funded through a collaboration between NCATS, and NIAID and NIDDK.  

Have you been searching for the latest 

research studies for Eosinophilic 

Gastrointestinal Disease (EGID)?   
 

Join the Rare Diseases Clinical Research 

Network (RDCRN) Contact Registry today! 

Have you or your child been diagnosed with EGID? 
 

 Eosinophilic Esophagitis (EoE) 

 Eosinophilic Gastritis (EG) 

 Eosinophilic Colitis (EC) 
 

If so, you are invited to sign up for the Rare Diseases Clinical Research Network 

(RDCRN) Contact Registry. 
 

What is the RDCRN Contact Registry? 
 

The RDCRN Contact Registry is a way that patients with rare disorders, like 

EGID, can receive information about new research studies, eligibility for 

participation in clinical studies/trials, and updates on results of such studies.    
 

Why Join the RDCRN Contact Registry? 
 

Patients who participate in research make it possible for researchers to find 

new treatments, create new studies, and work for the improvement of all EGID 

patients. It can also help connect you with Patient Advocacy Groups (PAGs). 
 

To find out more about the RDCRN Contact Registry, or to join, please go to the 

following website (or scan the QR code with your smartphone):  
 

 

                       rdcrn.org/CEGIR 


